
Physical Education at NSB 

Across all year groups the PE team ensure that students have access to a broad and 
balanced curriculum. The pictures below highlight some of the activities the students are 
participating in during the winter term. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th form Sport and Fitness               Yr 8 Orienteering   Yr 10 Dodgeball 

GCSE PE 

Our Year 10 students have started the course brightly. So far this year the students have been 
researching the different components of fitness and the structure and function of the 
musculoskeletal system. The students have produced some outstanding work, comparing and 
contrasting how different athletes use a variety of fitness components.  

  

 



The Year 11 GCSE students have 
been working hard in the build up 
to their mock exams. January will 
see them sit their final formal 
mock before the summer 
examination series. Many of the 
students took the opportunity to 
complete a climbing course at 
Pinnacle Climbing centre to help 
towards the NEA component of 
the course.  

  

BTEC 

The cross-country season is now in full force and the Year 12 BTEC students have been 
taking this opportunity to help marshal and organise local Primary and Secondary events, 
this contributes towards their Event Organisation module of their National Extended 
Diploma in Sport. 

 

 

Within the Psychology of Sport area, the Year 13 A Level students have been completing 
experiments looking at achievement motivation in relation to sporting context. In the 
Society in Sport module, students have been looking at deviance, violence and ethics in 
sport through discussion and the use of group-based research tasks.  

To keep up to date with all the extra-curricular results and sporting careers of our alumni 
students you can follow our Twitter page @NSBSport    
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